
Summer 
Teaching 

Opportunity

46th Annual

Summer Horsemanship Program

Join us for an 
informational 

meeting November 
7th in Kleberg 

room 400 at 5:00pm

Contact:  Chelsie Huseman  chelsie.huseman@tamu.edu

Travel throughout the state of Texas 
conducting horsemanship schools in the 

summer of 2018!

Student instructors will receive:
Instruction on horsemanship and teaching 

skills throughout spring semester
…

Compensation plus paid travel expenses 
during summer teaching

…
Memorable experiences and resume building 

opportunities


